
Post-workshop news

Written by Segolene Tarte
Wednesday, 02 December 2009 14:20 - Last Updated Wednesday, 02 December 2009 14:33

The talks of our "Understanding image-based evidence" workshop held on 17th November 2009
in Oxford are now up in our documents  sections.

Some photos of the event can be found in our Gallery . 

And a report written by an attendee (Thank you Alejandro!) can be viewed on this page  of his.

Thank you to all who participated, speakers, respondents and attendees! The feedback on the
day was great. The multi-disciplinary range of the audience and of the speakers greatly
contributed to making the day a successful, informative, fruitful and enjoyable research event.

We look forward to our next workshop!  
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